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From: Gary Smithwick
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: Justin Asher; Ray Garon; Peter J. Stohrer
Subject: W231BR, Manchester, NH - BSTA-20150317AAK
Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 9:24:59 AM


Dale,
 
Yesterday, I filed a request for an STA (BSTA-20150317AAK) to operate W231BR,
Manchester, NH, at low power after the transmitter site for the licensed facility lost
electric power.  The power was restored last night, much quicker than anyone
estimated, and the STA will not be necessary.  I wanted to catch you today before
you started reviewing the request and generating a letter. 
 
Therefore, please dismiss STA request BSTA-20150317AAK.
 
Thanks, Gary
 
-an email message from
Gary S. Smithwick, Esq. 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, P.C. 
[Practice Limited to Communications Law]
[Television and Radio Broadcast Station Ownership and Operation]
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, NW 
Suite 301 
Washington, DC 20016 
Office:  202-363-4560 
Cell:     202-403-9497
202-363-4266 (facsimile) 
(Please note:  This is a message sent by an attorney.  It is confidential.  It may contain privileged
attorney-client communication or work product intended only for the individual or entity named within
the message.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the
intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is prohibited.  If
this email message was received in error, we would appreciate your notifying us by reply e-mail and
deleting the original message from your system.  Thank you for your cooperation.)
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